
Romantic
Questions

What would you want to 
do with me if we had 24 
hours without the kids?

Romantic
Questions

What is your biggest 
turn-on right now?

Romantic
Questions

How do you describe 
me to other people?

Romantic
Questions

What’s one small thing I 
do that makes you know 
how much I love you?

Romantic
Questions

What would you wish 
for from me if I gave 
you three wishes?

Romantic
Questions

How do you think you 
best express love?

Romantic
Questions

Describe in detail your 
idea of the perfect kiss.

Romantic
Questions

Apart from sex, what is 
one thing that I can do to 
strengthen our intimacy?
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Romantic Q’s
For Coupl�:



Romantic
Questions

What would our power 
ballad be in this season 
of our relationship?

Romantic
Questions

When do you 
feel the sexiest?

Romantic
Questions

When do you feel 
closest to me?

Romantic
Questions

What's a romantic 
gesture you've always 
wanted to receive?

Romantic
Questions

What are the top 
three qualities you 
admire in me?

Romantic
Questions

What is the most 
romantic thing we've 
done together in the 
past year?

Romantic
Questions

What movie reminds 
you of us? Why?

Romantic
Questions

What's the most 
loving thing I've ever 
done for you?

C
O

N V
E R S A T I O

N

S T A R T E R
S

MARRIAGE

Romantic Q’s
For Coupl�:



Romantic
Questions

What's a song that 
turns you on?

Romantic
Questions

What’s the sexiest thing 
I’ve ever whispered in 
your ear or texted to you? 

Romantic
Questions

Describe your ideal 
romantic evening 
with me.

Romantic
Questions

What's one thing
you appreciate about
our relationship?
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